Resident Notification TOWN OF LAMONT

Important Updates for Town of Lamont Residents

In an effort to support our residents and businesses during these exceptional times, we
have important information to share with those who have been affected by
COVID-19.

The Town of Lamont, in response to ongoing developments of the COVID-19 pandemic,
is waiving late fees and penalties on utility bills (water, sewer and waste) for the next
ninety (90) days. The specifics of the Utility Deferral Program are as follows:

. The Utility Deferral Program will run until June 30, 2020.

e No penalties, or service disconnects will be enacted during the deferral
period.

. Billing will continue, as per usual, for all utility account holders.

. We encourage all of our customers to keep their accounts in good standing.

Please contact the Town’s utility billing staff if you need to make these arrangements.
Phone: 780-895-2010

Email: general@lamont.ca
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